
 

                                    

 

 

Email Disclaimer 

 

This data message and/or attachment(s) thereto, which is the property of its originator, may 

contain information that is confidential and subject to legal privilege. The information contained 

herein is for the intended use of the addressee only. If you have received this message and/or 

attachment(s) thereto in error, please notify Gerrit Coetzee Attorneys immediately by email 

(legal@gcprok.com), facsimile (018 293 0663) or telephone (018 297 1310) and return or 

destroy the original message together with any annexure(s) thereto. The recipient is advised 

that the copying and/or distribution and/or publication and/or the taking of any action in reliance 

on the information contained herein is unlawful. Whilst all reasonable steps are taken to ensure 

the accuracy and integrity of the information and data transmitted and to preserve the 

confidentiality thereof, no liability or responsibility whatsoever is accepted if information or data 

is, for whatever reason, corrupted, accessed, intercepted or does not reach its intended 

destination.  

 

Criminal syndicates may attempt to induce you to make payments due to Gerrit Coetzee 

Attorneys into bank accounts which do not belong to the firm and are controlled by criminals. 

These frauds are typically perpetrated using e-mails or letters that appear materially identical 

to letters or e-mails that may be sent to you by Gerrit Coetzee Attorneys. Please take proper 

care in checking that these letters and e-mails emanate from Gerrit Coetzee Attorneys. Before 

making any payment to Gerrit Coetzee Attorneys, you must telephonically contact the person 

attending to your matter and verify our banking details to ensure that the account into which 

you are making payment is a legitimate bank account of Gerrit Coetzee Attorneys.  

 

So as to avoid any uncertainty, our bank account details are also reflected on our website at 

the following address https://www.gerritcoetzeeattorneys.com/about-3  

 

Gerrit Coetzee Attorneys will not advise of any change in bank details by way of an e-mail or 

other electronic communication. If you should receive any communication of this nature, 

please report it to the person attending to your matter. 

https://www.gerritcoetzeeattorneys.com/about-3

